
 

INAUGURATION 

Professor Morten Hartvig Hansen  

  

  

 

Mads Clausen Institute hereby invites you to attend an inaugural seminar  

28 February 2018 at 14.00 - 16.00 

Lecture Hall U101 

SDU Sønderborg 

Alsion 2, 6400 Sønderborg 

 

Programme 

 Welcome 

by Henrik Bindslev, Dean of the Faculty of Engineering, SDU 

  



 

 Inaugural lecture: "Mechatronics for a greener future" 

by Morten Hartvig Hansen, Professor at SDU Mechatronics 

  

 Concluding remarks 

  

 Reception (upper deck of Café Alsion) 

 

We look forward to seeing you and kindly ask you to register here by 25 

February 2018. 

 

 

Best regards 

 

Horst-Günter Rubahn, Head of Department 

Mads Clausen Institute  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 
 

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Charlotte Bolding Andersen: cba@mci.sdu.dk 
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